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Rais na

28 Lubang St. Ayala Alabang, Muntinlupa City 1780, Metro Manila PRIDpINes
Cellphone no. (0917) 620 0000 Email: ojsacay@gmail.com

August 9, 2022

Mr. Maximo C. Landrito
OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

SUBJECT: FLAQT Application

Dear Sir:

This has reference to your Memorandum dated July 28, 2022 to the PENR
OFFICER where your office stated that the undersigned personally appeared at
your office to inquire for the status of the FLAgGT application for a land area
located in Sitio Manlalara, Brgy. Bulalacao, Coron, Palawan. It was further stated
that a copy of a folder of application for FLAgt from the undersigned was
received. Based on your records, said application has not yet been dully
endorsed by the PENRO to this office.

The undersigned personally spoke to the PENRO, Mr. Felizardo B. Cayatoc, to
inquire as to the procedure for the application for FLAGT. He advised the
undersigned to submit the documents to your office to evaluate the application.
This is the reason why the undersigned went directly to your office to submit the
documents.

Considering that the a copy of the folder of application has been submitted to the
PENRO, may | request that this be considered an the official submission by the
undersigned to the PENRO and that this was officially submitted to your office for
processing.

Hoping for your kind consideration.

With Best Regards,

~ Orlando J. Sacay
President
Amihan Resorts, Inc.

cc: Felizardo B. Cayatoc
PENRO




